
Mr. Declan O'Sullivan 
Fehily Timoney & Company 
Core House 
Pouladuff Road 
Cork 

2 1 /03!20 1 1 
WO 146-03 

re: Application for a review o f a  waste licence in respect of  Knockharley Landfill at 
Knockharley, Navan, (Includes Townlands of Tuiterath & Fleminmtown), Co. Meath 

Dear Mr. O'Sullivan, 

I am to acknowledge receipt on 18/03/201 I of' your correspondence in relation to a 
request for a refund of fees in respect of an application for the review of a waste 
licence. 

I am to advise that any request for a refund of fees will not be considered by the 
Agency until such time as a final decision has issued on the application. 

The Agency m d l  be in contact with you in due course in relation to this matter. 

Yours sincerely. 
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Maire Buckley 
Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


